Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:
· Attached you will find a flyer for the PTO meeting on October 11th.
· Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown Day on October 7th.  We are providing this information as a courtesy and are not affiliated with this event. 
· On September 29th we will be having an Eagles Day so please be sure to dress in all your favorite Eagles gear or colors.
· Our Week of Respect Spirit Days will be held on October 2nd-7th. Attached you will find the flyer with each day’s themes.
· PLEASE BE AWARE: Due to an ongoing safety concern, the school Nurse highly recommends that students do not wear crocs to school if they plan on participating in sports and/or activity at recess. If you do decide to send your child to school in crocs, please pack them a set of sneakers to change into for gym/recess.
· Breakfast and Lunch menus can be found on our district website. Orders can be made daily, weekly, or monthly.
· I-Ready Reports will be sent home on September 29th for grades 1st-5th. 
· Car riders and SACC are dismissed at the flagpole. Walkers are dismissed from the auditorium exit on Broad Street.
· Please make certain you have called the main office to inform them of any changes to your child’s dismissal. For example: If your child normally rides the bus and you will need them to be a car rider, please call the office to change their dismissal prior to 2:30 pm.
·  Please contact the transportation department if your child will not be riding the bus this year at 856-224-4900 ext.2120
 We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!

